

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 Newsletter

Friday 14th February 2020



What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Year 5: In English this week, Year 5 have been adding to their narrative poem 'My Next Door Neighbour Is A Werewolf'. They have added extra verses, uplevelled their vocabulary and published using laptops. In Maths, Year 5 have been finding the area of rectangles and compound shapes and have drawn their own area robot.

Year 6: This week in Maths, Year 6 have been completeing some assessments. In English, Year 6 have been completing some persuasive writing. They have been writing letters about homework and whether or not it should be given (some letters have been very persuasive).

Homework

Year 5 Maths — Mathletics (area of squares and rectangles)
English — Cracking Comprehension (Dragonfly and the Eagle or I like words)
Spelling Shed — List 17

<u>Year 6</u> Maths - Revision book English - Spellings

<u>Timestables</u>

Times tables can be practiced anywhere. Children can recite their times tables to themselves or write them down. Alternatively they can access using Times Table Rockstars. The website for children to practise is:

https://ttrockstars.com/login

Notices

The week commencing 1st March the book fair will be back in school from Tuesday 2nd March 2020. The theme for the week will be bedtime reading helping to promote reading at home. To further encourage this, on Friday 5th March, all the children are invited to come in in their pyjamas.

Reading Books and Planners

Please ensure that your child brings both their Accelerated Reader book and their school planner into school daily. Planners should be signed weekly by an adult as evidence reading has been done at home.

General Reminders

- > Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.
- > Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
- Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614
- As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.